Nurses and Mandatory Reporting Laws

written by Nancy Brent | August 31, 2013

Federal and state laws require that certain individuals, particularly those who work in health care, with
the elderly, with children, and other vulnerable populations, have an affirmative duty to report to a
specified state agency when violence occurs against those populations.
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